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BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN NO. Infra 002-2019 

 

January 31, 2019 

 

The Philippine Sports Commission, through its Bids and Awards Committee, wishes to 

inform all prospective  bidders participating  in the public  bidding of the project 
titled “CONSTRUCTION OF NEW LIGHTING TOWER AND  

LIGHTING SYSTEM AT ULTRA TRACK AND FIELD” the following clarifications  and additions: 
 

1. We made modifications, revisions and changes  on the Item IV. Qualification 

of the “Scope of Works” for the above-mentioned  project to, wit:  
 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW LIGHTING TOWER AND  LIGHTING SYSTEM AT ULTRA TRACK AND FIELD 

 

 
IV. QUALIFICATION 

 

- Contractors must have a valid PCAB licensed with principal classification of B and Category 

General Building /General building. 

- Contractors must have PCAB ARCC rating Medium B for Building. 

- Contractor must be in sound financial standing with annual turnover/gross billings of at least 

50% of the ABC. 

- Contractor must have complete construction of a structure with lighting at least 50% of the 
ABC. 

- Contractors must have a licensed Civil Engineer, Professional Electrical Engineer and Structual 

Engineer. 

- All engineers must have an experience in the construction of lighting tower and installation of 

track oval lighting. 

- The company must have at least 1 project reference in the last five (5) years in the field of 

construction of a structure with lighting. 

- All engineers must have at least five (5) years of experience in construction of a structure with 

lighting. 

 

 

Please be informed and be guided accordingly.  

 

BAC Bidding Room 

Ground Floor, PSC Administration Building  

Rizal Memorial Sports Complex, 

 


